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governance at all levels. The success of ICT-enabled development (or edevelopment) will thus not be measured by the diffusion of technology, but by
advances in development itself: economic growth and, ultimately, achievement of
the Millenium Development Goals. This volume examines a wide range of issues
related to e-development, with a focus on the requirements and realities of using
ICTs to advance development goals. The report does not attempt to present a
comprehensive overview of e-development. Rather, it highlights key issues that
have immediate relevance to policy makers in developing nations who make decisions
on investments and development goals. It highlights two issues in particular, egovernment and e-education, because ICT applications in these areas can lead to
significant development outcomes and can also be successfully deployed through
public-private partnerships, leveraging limited government funding to achieve
greater impact.
Electronic Government and Electronic Participation E. Tambouris 2015-08-24
Electronic government and electronic participation continue to transform the
public sector and society worldwide and are constantly being transformed
themselves by emerging information and communication technologies. This book
presents papers from the 14th International Federation for Information
Processing’s EGOV conference (IFIP EGOV 2015), and its sister conference, the 7th
Electronic Participation (ePart) conference, held in Thessaloniki, Greece, in
August and September 2015 with the support and sponsorship of the University of
Macedonia. Through the years, both of these conferences have established
themselves as leading scientific events in their field, providing a forum for
scholars to present and discuss their work. Included here are 31 accepted ongoing
research papers, grouped under the following headings: eParticipation; policy
modeling; open government and smart cities; general e-government; and e-government
services; as well as 6 Ph.D. colloquium papers, 5 accepted posters and 3
workshops. With their combination of scientific credibility and rigor and with
high relevance to practice, the papers presented here will be of interest to all
those whose work involves electronic government and electronic participation.
CIO 1999-04-01
RFID Monthly Newsletter March 2010
Leadership for a Digital World Annika Steiber 2022-05-07 The pace of change today
is unprecedented. As more than one observer has said, change itself has changed.
Technologies and markets in virtually every industry are now subject to rapid and
unpredictable change, placing a premium on the ability to successfully manage new
paradoxes, such as being entrepreneurial and efficient, as well as able to sense
shifts and rapidly respond and secure enough stability for quality and efficiency.
In short, enterprise leaders face a paradigm shift in management, and they will be
forced to transform their organizations in order to survive in the 21st century.
This book will provide leaders with the fundamental principles for managing a firm
in the digital economy, as well as the Rendanheyi business model, developed for
the new century. Finally, the book will provide leaders with a case, based on GE
Appliances, on how they can effectively transform their own organizations.
Foreword by Edgar Schein and Peter Schein.
NETWORKING 2000. Broadband Communications, High Performance Networking, and
Performance of Communication Networks Guy Pujolle 2003-06-29 This was the first
conference jointly organized by the IFIP Working Groups 6. 2, 6. 3, and 6. 4. Each
of these three Working Groups has its own established series of conferences.
Working Group 6. 2 sponsors the Broadband Communications series of conferences
(Paris 1995, Montreal 1996, Lisboa 1997, Stuttgart 1998, and Hong-Kong 1999).
Working Group 6. 3 sponsors the Performance of Communication Systems series of
conferences (Paris 1981, Zürich 1984, Rio de Janeiro 1987, Barcelona 1990, Raleigh
1993, Istanbul 1995, and Lund 1998). Working Group 6. 4 sponsors the High
Performance Networking series of conferences (Aaren 1987, Liège 1988, Berlin 1990,
Liège 1992, Grenoble 1994, Palma 1995, New York 1997, Vienna 1998). It is expected
that this new joint conference will take place every two years. In view of the
three sponsoring Working Groups, there were three separate tracks, one per Working
Group. Each track was handled by a different co chairman. Specifically, the track
of Working Group 6. 2 was handled by Ulf Körner, the track of Working Group 6. 3
was handled by Ioanis Stavrakakis, and the track of Working Group 6. 4 was handled
by Serge Fdida. The overall program committee chairman was Harry Perros, and the
general conference chairman was Guy Pujolle. A total of 209 papers were submitted
to the conference of which 82 were accepted. Each paper was submitted to one of
the three tracks.
Health Forum Journal 1999
Scientist Solutions Scientist forum, scientists discussion group, International
Life Science Board, forums, resource, an international life science board bringing
the scientific community together, interacting by submitting questions, answers,
comments.
A Systemic Perspective to Managing Complexity with Enterprise Architecture Saha,
Pallab 2013-09-30 Organizational complexity is an unavoidable aspect of all
businesses, even larger ones, which can hinder their ability to react to sudden or
disruptive change. However, with the implementation of enterprise architecture
(EA), businesses are able to provide their leaders with the resources needed to
address any arising challenges. A Systemic Perspective to Managing Complexity with
Enterprise Architecture highlights the current advances in utilizing enterprise
architecture for managing organizational complexity. By demonstrating the value
and usefulness of EA, this book serves as a reference for business leaders,
managers, engineers, enterprise architects, and many others interested in new
research and approaches to business complexity.
Collaboration 2.0 David Coleman 2008-01-01
Mergent International Manual 2002
Healthy Work Robert A. Karasek 1990-04-26 Evidence is accumulating that in many
contemporary work environments people are literally working themselves to death.
But what do we really know about job-related stress and illness? Based on a tenyear study of nearly five thousand workers, this path-breaking book by a
distinguished industrial engineer and sociologist and a specialist in industrial
medicine identifies a clear connection between work-related illness and workers'
lack of participation in the design and outcome of their labors.
Enterprise Architecture for Connected E-Government: Practices and Innovations
Saha, Pallab 2012-06-30 "This book addresses the gap in current literature in
terms of linking and understanding the relationship between e-government and
government enterprise architecture"--Provided by publisher.
Education Statistics Quarterly 2004

InfoWorld 1999-12-13 InfoWorld is targeted to Senior IT professionals. Content is
segmented into Channels and Topic Centers. InfoWorld also celebrates people,
companies, and projects.
Official Gazette of the United States Patent and Trademark Office 2007
Achieving Software Quality Through Teamwork Isabel Evans 2004 Successful software
depends not only on technical excellence but on how members of the software team
work together. Written in easy to understand language by a leading expert in the
field, this ground-breaking volume provides an overview of the team culture
required to develop quality software. Reflecting the different views on the nature
of software quality, the book helps groups in a software team to communicate more
effectively and to overcome the conflict created by their different perceptions of
quality. You learn the roles and activities of team members (including customers)
throughout the life of a software product, from before the software development
starts and during the software development lifecycle, to after the software has
been deployed and is in use.
On the Road Less Traveled Ed Hajim 2021-03-02 A powerful story touched with family
trauma, deprivation, and adversity balanced by a life of hard work and
philanthropy! On the Road Less Traveled is the inspirational story of Edmund A.
Hajim, an American financier and philanthropist who rises from dire childhood
circumstances to achieve professional success and personal fulfillment. At age
three, Hajim is kidnapped by his father, driven from St. Louis to Los Angeles, and
told that his mother is dead. His father soon abandons him in order to seek
employment—mostly in vain—leaving his son behind in a string of foster homes and
orphanages. This establishes a pattern of neglect and desertion that continues for
Hajim’s entire childhood, forever leaving its mark. From one home to another, the
lonely boy learns the value of self-reliance and perseverance despite his
financial deprivation and the trauma of being an orphan. As time passes, Hajim
displays a powerful instinct for survival and a burning drive to excel. A highly
motivated student and athlete, he earns an NROTC college scholarship to the
University of Rochester; serves in the United States Navy; works as an application
research engineer; then attends Harvard Business School, where he finds that the
financial industry is his true calling. So begins his rapid ascent in the
corporate world, which includes senior executive positions at E. F. Hutton, Lehman
Brothers, and fourteen years as CEO of Furman Selz, growing the company more than
tenfold. He also creates a happy and abundant family life, though he never forgets
what it means to struggle. At age sixty, he is reminded of his painful past when a
family secret emerges that brings the story full circle.
Service Availability Maria Toeroe 2012-03-12 Our society increasingly depends on
computer-based systems; the number of applications deployed has increased
dramatically in recent years and this trend is accelerating. Many of these
applications are expected to provide their services continuously. The Service
Availability Forum has recognized this need and developed a set of specifications
to help software designers and developers to focus on the value added function of
applications, leaving the availability management functions for the middleware. A
practical and informative reference for the Service Availability Forum
specifications, this book gives a cohesive explanation of the founding principles,
motivation behind the design of the specifications, and the solutions, usage
scenarios and limitations that a final system may have. Avoiding complex
mathematical explanations, the book takes a pragmatic approach by discussing
issues that are as close as possible to the daily software design/development by
practitioners, and yet at a level that still takes in the overall picture. As a
result, practitioners will be able to use the specifications as intended. Takes a
practical approach, giving guidance on the use of the specifications to explain
the architecture, redundancy models and dependencies of the Service Availability
(SA) Forum services Explains how service availability provides fault tolerance at
the service level Clarifies how the SA Forum solution is supported by open source
implementations of the middleware Includes fragments of code, simple example and
use cases to give readers a practical understanding of the topic Provides a
stepping stone for applications and system designers, developers and advanced
students to help them understand and use the specifications
Technical Support Essentials Andrew Sanchez 2010-09-08 Technical Support
Essentials is a book about the many facets of technical support. It attempts to
provide a wide array of topics to serve as points of improvement, discussion, or
simply topics that you might want to learn. The topics range from good work habits
to the way technical support groups establish their own style of work. This book
applies theories, models, and concepts synthesized from existing research in other
fields—such as management, economics, leadership, and psychology—and connects them
to technical support. The goal is to build on the work of others and allow their
success to evolve the profession. The book’s broad perspective looks at proven
practices, legal issues, dealing with customers, utilizing resources, and an array
of other topics of interest to tech support professionals.
Chapters 6-8, appendices Alice Edna Diebel 2005
LexisNexis Corporate Affiliations 2008
Secure Information Networks Bart Preneel 1999-08-31 This volume contains papers
presented at the fourth working conference on Communications and Multimedia
Security (CMS'99), held in Leuven, Belgium from September 20-21, 1999. The
Conference, arrangedjointly by Technical Committees 11 and 6 of the International
Federation of Information Processing (IFIP), was organized by the Department of
Electrical Engineering of the Katholieke Universiteit Leuven. The name
"Communications and Multimedia Security" was used for the first time in 1995, when
Reinhard Posch organized the first in this series of conferences in Graz, Austria,
following up on the previously national (Austrian) IT Sicherheit conferences held
in Klagenfurt (1993) and Vienna (1994). In 1996, CMS took place in Essen, Germany;
in 1997 the conference moved to Athens, Greece. The Conference aims to provide an
international forum for presentations and discussions on protocols and techniques
for providing secure information networks. The contributions in this volume review
the state-of the-art in communications and multimedia security, and discuss
practical of topics experiences and new developments. They cover a wide spectrum
inc1uding network security, web security, protocols for entity authentication and
key agreement, protocols for mobile environments, applied cryptology,
watermarking, smart cards, and legal aspects of digital signatures.
E-development Robert Schware 2005-01-01 Information and communication technologies
(ICTs) are increasingly being recognized as essential tools of development--tools
that can empower poor people, enhance skills, increase productivity and improve
forum-solutions-group
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CSO 2007-05 The business to business trade publication for information and
physical Security professionals.
Big Data Made Easy Michael Frampton 2014-12-31 Many corporations are finding that
the size of their data sets are outgrowing the capability of their systems to
store and process them. The data is becoming too big to manage and use with
traditional tools. The solution: implementing a big data system. As Big Data Made
Easy: A Working Guide to the Complete Hadoop Toolset shows, Apache Hadoop offers a
scalable, fault-tolerant system for storing and processing data in parallel. It
has a very rich toolset that allows for storage (Hadoop), configuration (YARN and
ZooKeeper), collection (Nutch and Solr), processing (Storm, Pig, and Map Reduce),
scheduling (Oozie), moving (Sqoop and Avro), monitoring (Chukwa, Ambari, and Hue),
testing (Big Top), and analysis (Hive). The problem is that the Internet offers IT
pros wading into big data many versions of the truth and some outright falsehoods
born of ignorance. What is needed is a book just like this one: a wide-ranging but
easily understood set of instructions to explain where to get Hadoop tools, what
they can do, how to install them, how to configure them, how to integrate them,
and how to use them successfully. And you need an expert who has worked in this
area for a decade—someone just like author and big data expert Mike Frampton. Big
Data Made Easy approaches the problem of managing massive data sets from a systems
perspective, and it explains the roles for each project (like architect and
tester, for example) and shows how the Hadoop toolset can be used at each system
stage. It explains, in an easily understood manner and through numerous examples,
how to use each tool. The book also explains the sliding scale of tools available
depending upon data size and when and how to use them. Big Data Made Easy shows
developers and architects, as well as testers and project managers, how to: Store
big data Configure big data Process big data Schedule processes Move data among
SQL and NoSQL systems Monitor data Perform big data analytics Report on big data
processes and projects Test big data systems Big Data Made Easy also explains the
best part, which is that this toolset is free. Anyone can download it and—with the
help of this book—start to use it within a day. With the skills this book will
teach you under your belt, you will add value to your company or client
immediately, not to mention your career.
The Collaborative Enterprise Charles C. Heckscher 2007-01-01 Organizing for
competitive advantage and profit How can businesses best tap diverse capabilities
to generate new ideas, manufacture products, and properly execute strategy? In
this groundbreaking, thoroughly researched book, organizational expert Charles
Heckscher argues that, in a global network of creation and production, the
dominant organizations will be those that master the still-uncodified skills of
collaboration--replacing the giants of the past century who thrived on the mastery
of bureaucratic systems. Though there has been much discussion of teamwork and
alliances in recent decades, Heckscher argues that we are still a long way from
fully understanding how to manage fluid and inconstant collaborations; and that
this is an area dominated far more by rhetoric than reality. Using a combination
of theory and extensive real-life case studies, Heckscher pushes the boundary of
organization design and illustrates how companies are able to create new,
effective patterns of interactions, and how they can build a culture and
infrastructure necessary to support them. For organizational leaders in search of
long-term competitive advantage, The Collaborative Enterprise offers sound
research findings and invaluable insights.
InfoWorld 1999-08-23 InfoWorld is targeted to Senior IT professionals. Content is
segmented into Channels and Topic Centers. InfoWorld also celebrates people,
companies, and projects.
Plunkett's Wireless, Wi-Fi, RFID & Cellular Industry Almanac Jack W. Plunkett
2008-07-01 Market research guide to the wireless access and cellular
telecommunications industry
??????????????????????????????????????????????????????????????????????????????????
?????????????? a tool for strategic planning, competitive intelligence, employment
searches or financial research. Contains trends, statistical tables, and an
industry glossary. Also provides profiles of 350 leading wireless, Wi-Fi, RFID and
cellular industry firms - includes addresses, phone numbers, executive names.
The Internet Encyclopedia, Volume 2 (G - O) Hossein Bidgoli 2004-05-11 The
Internet Encyclopedia in a 3-volume reference work on the internet as a business
tool, IT platform, and communications and commerce medium.
Operations Support Systems: Solutions and Strategies for the Emerging Network
International Engineering Consortium 2003-09-15
The Future of Cross-Border Insolvency Irit Mevorach 2018 A fresh and insightful
guide to post-financial crisis cross-border insolvency, this book interrogates the
current regime and sets out a pattern to improve its future. In recent decades,
and especially since the global financial crisis, a number of important
initiatives have focused ondeveloping effective solutions for managing the
insolvency of multinational enterprises and financial institutions. Irit Mevorach
here takes stock of the varying success of previous policy, and identifies the
gaps and biases that could be bridged by a new approach.The book first sets out
the theoretical debates regarding cross-border insolvency and surveys the
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strengths and weaknesses of the prevailing method - modified universalism synthesizing divergences into a rubric for both commercial entities and financial
institutions. Adhering to these norms morerobustly, Mevorach argues, would enhance
global welfare and produce the best outcomes for businesses and
institutions.Drawing upon sources from international law as well as behavioural
and economic theory, Mevorach considers how to translate modified universalism
into binding international law and how to choose the right instrument for crossborder insolvency; the impact instrument design has on decisions andchoices, and
how to encourage compliance. In particular, the book proposes tools and mechanisms
that could potentially overcome, or at least take into account, behavioural biases
in decision-making in order to create a system that works for businesses, and
offers a blueprint for the future ofcross-border insolvency.
The Business of Healthcare Kenneth H. Cohn 2007-12-30 This three-volume collection
on the business of healthcare addresses healthcare management at the level of the
individual medical practice, healthcare organizations, and the healthcare sector
as a whole.
The scramble for the Eastern Mediterranean Valeria Talbot 2021-10-01 Over the past
few years, the Eastern Mediterranean has become a major hotspot for both natural
gas and geopolitical competition. Natural gas discoveries in the last decade have
attracted growing interest from regional countries and beyond. However, recent
escalations in tensions and outright confrontations suggest that competition goes
beyond the scramble for energy. Indeed, natural gas is just one of the factors
that contribute to shaping security and geopolitical dynamics in the Eastern
Mediterranean, which has emerged as a crucial strategic area in the broader
Mediterranean and the Middle East.Moving from the analysis of these interconnected
factors, this Report examines the strategy and the plethora of interests of
regional and international players, as well as the interplay between cooperative
and competitive dynamics in the region.What are the geopolitical, security, and
energy interests of the countries involved? What are the implications on the
regional security context of the moves and policies of regional and international
powers?
Digital Solutions for Contemporary Democracy and Government Kelvin Joseph Bwalya
2015-04-30 The dot-com revolution has brought many advances before unimagined. Of
them all, it may be said that none have surpassed e-government in attracting a
significant number of researchers and practitioners from around the world.
However, the question remains whether everyone is ready to join the e-government
movement, or if some are just blindly following the latest trend. Digital
Solutions for Contemporary Democracy and Government touches on several key issues
and challenges surrounding the recent e-government boom and offers practical
solutions from those who have been a part of implementing e-government programs
internationally. Due to its breadth of discussion on a variety of topics relating
to the intersection of technology with politics, democracy, and government, this
authoritative book is a valuable reference source for professionals, researchers,
and students in the field of e-government, information management, or knowledge
management.
Portable Design 2005
Patient Safety and Health Care Management Grant T. Savage 2008-07-25 Contains four
sections that include, theoretical perspectives on managing patient safety, top
management perspectives on patient safety, health information technology
perspectives on patient safety, and organizational behavior and change
perspectives on patient safety.
The United Nations World Water Development Report – N° 4 – Water and
Sustainability (A Review of Targets, Tools and Regional Cases) Abel Mejía 2012
The Guide Book for the Use of National Taiwan Normal University Department of
English Students Whose Work Frequently Requires Them to Use Nouns That Are Not
‘Common Nouns’ in English Grammar Chiu Yong Poon 2021-08-06 The Guide Book for the
Use of National Taiwan Normal University Department of English Students Whose Work
Frequently Requires Them to Use Nouns That Are Not ‘Common Nouns’ in English
Grammar By: Chiu Yong Poon The Pinsin Chinese-English Dictionary was compiled by
the Chinese-English editorial committee of the Beijing Foreign Languages Institute
over the course of eight years, from 1971 to 1978. More than fifty people took
part in the compilation and editing. A Practical English Grammar was written by A.
J. Thompson and A.V. Martinet and printed by the Oxford University Press. Together
these two sources take up little shelf space and complement each other perfectly.
Under the shelter of A Practical English Grammar, the Pinsin Chinese-English
Dictionary carries within it the seeds at the contents of this book. In fertile
soil, the seed sprouted and produced The Guide Book for the Use of National Taiwan
Normal University Department of English Students Whose Work Frequently Requires
Them to Use Nouns That Are Not ‘Common Nouns’ in English Grammar.
Report of the Secretary of the Senate from October 1, 1999 to March 31, 2000
United States. Congress. Senate 2000
Report of the Secretary of the Senate United States. Congress. Senate. Office of
the Secretary
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